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School News 

 



Organising Knowledge  

 

This link will take you to the curriculum pages on the school website 

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/ Knowledge Organisers (KO) are a quick reference guide to 

what your child is learning.  Teachers refer to KO in lessons; we are encouraging all children to use 

these helpful guides as a prompt.  You might like to use them as a way to start a conversation.  

Character Education is also planned; children work together on projects linked to the school values.  

Year 6 pupils are given specific responsibility and the School Council represent the views of the 

children from Year 1 to Year 6.  Parents and carers have been invited to attend assembly tomorrow 

(Friday 20th October) when children will receive their House Captain, School Council, Play Maker or 

Digital Leader badge.   

 

I hope you have an enjoyable half term break.   

Julie Poulson  

Headteacher  

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/


Parent Survey 2023 

 

The 2023 Parent Survey use this link https://forms.office.com/e/RRFeLHcrnh 

It is important that we hear from you about our school; we are a community who tries to listen to 

each other.  All opinions are welcome, please tell us what is working well and/or what is not working.  

Every 12 weeks we host a Family Voice Group and would really like to increase attendance.  Please 

look out for more information after half term.  

 

Thank you  

Donations for Opal Play 

In order to keep our Opal play sessions interesting and fresh for the children, we are in need of some 

donations. Currently, we are looking for: 

https://forms.office.com/e/RRFeLHcrnh


Children's Builders hard hats 

Baby dolls 

Baby clothes  

Push chairs and prams 

Any shop items - till, play money, plastic food items  

If you have any of the above listed items that you'd like to donate, please either drop them to the 

school office, Mr Greensweig in Y2 or Mrs Layhe in Y4. 

Emotion Coaching at Beech Green  

  

What is Emotion Coaching?  

Emotion coaching is about helping children to become more aware of their emotions and to support 

them to manage their own feelings.  

 At Beech Green we are committed to supporting the emotional wellbeing and mental health of all 

our children.  Over the last couple of years, we have successfully run Emotion Coaching workshops 

for parents. These sessions are designed to empower parents to use positive strategies when 

engaging with their children’s emotional health and wellbeing.   

  

This year we are offering the following dates and times.   

Term 2 Monday Afternoons 1.45 - 3.15pm 

13th November 

20th November 

27th November 

4th December 

 

Term 4 Tuesday Mornings 9.00 - 10.30am 

27th February 

5th March 

12th March 

19th March 

 

Term 5 Wednesday Evenings 6.00 - 7.30pm 

1st May 

8th May 



15th May 

22nd May 

 

Wildwoods Places Available 

We would like to remind everyone about our Wildwoods provision. 

  

Timings 

Breakfast club drop off begins at 7:50am. 

After school club pick up can be anytime up until the time you have paid for.  

  

Prices 

Breakfast Club costs £5 per session 

After school Club costs £8.50 until 5pm 

                                 £9.50 until 5:30pm  

                                 £10.50 until 6pm 

  

We currently have spaces at breakfast club everyday and some nights at after school club. 

Please contact wildwoods@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk for enquiries.  

Secondary School Applications 

The closing date for secondary school applications is approaching - 31 October 2023. Gloucestershire 

County Council have asked us to send a reminder to parent/carers of Year 6 students who haven't yet 

submitted an application. 

They are encouraging parents/carers to apply online as this means they will receive an email on 

allocation day. The link to apply online is https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-

learning/school-admissions/transfer-to-secondary-school-or-from-middle-to-high-school-september-

2024/. 

Parents/carers with queries can contact the team on either 

school.admissions@gloucestershire.gov.uk  

mailto:wildwoods@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-admissions/transfer-to-secondary-school-or-from-middle-to-high-school-september-2024/
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-admissions/transfer-to-secondary-school-or-from-middle-to-high-school-september-2024/
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-admissions/transfer-to-secondary-school-or-from-middle-to-high-school-september-2024/
https://school.admissions@gloucestershire.gov.uk/


or 01452 425407. 

Atlas Camps 

Our October camps are just around the corner! Atlas Camps will be running their award-winning 

holiday clubs this Summer with a selection of places still available to book! 

Rating Outstanding by Ofsted, Atlas Camps specialises in multi-activity clubs for children ages 4-14. 

With a focus on fun, activities on offer span everything from arts and crafts to sports and active play, 

all in a safe, enjoyable environment designed to cater for all. 

Highlights include: 

• Ofsted rated ‘outstanding’ 

• Childcare vouchers accepted from a variety of providers 

• Early drop-off/ late pick-up options 

• Sibling discount available 

For further information, please watch this video https://atlascamps.co.uk/promo/generic-

16x9.mp4 or check out the attached poster. 

Head to the Atlas Camps website at www.atlascamps.co.uk to book. 

Advanced Warning! 

We are planning on holding a pre-loved Christmas jumper sale in school on December 5th. If you're 

planning a sort out over half term, we would appreciate any donations of good quality Christmas 

jumpers or Christmas clothing for donation! Thank you. 

https://atlascamps.co.uk/promo/generic-16x9.mp4
https://atlascamps.co.uk/promo/generic-16x9.mp4
http://www.atlascamps.co.uk/


Sports News 

 

Football- Boys' Team 

Our second game of the league season, was away to Waterwells. After a few hiccups pre-match we 

got underway and started the game well. Both teams creating a number of chances we forced the 

Waterwells keeper into some very good saves and they forced ours into similar. Halftime came with 

neither side breaking the  deadlock. A quick start to the second half led to the first goal putting us 1-

0 up. We continued to play some good football leading to a second goal being scored from long 

distance. With both teams still creating chances the goalkeepers were again brought into action and 

the game finished 2-0.Goal scorers: Harley R x2 

Netball 

On Friday 13th October we had our first netball match of the year against Hardwicke. Unfortunately, 

a few minutes before it started it began to rain. It was raining so much we could only play three 

quarters! At the end, all of our feet were soaked through! The final score was 6 -2 to Hardwicke, but 

it was their second match and our first. The scorers were Laila C and Evie H. Let's hope our next 

match isn't as wet. 

By Evie H 



Community News 

 

 



 

 



Dates for this Term 

Please see school website 

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/calendar-dates 

Contact Us 

Beech Green Primary 

St James 

Quedgeley 

Gloucester 

GL2 4WD 

https://beechgreenprimary.co.uk/ 

Email addresses for Wildwood After School Club and extra-curricular clubs  

wildwoods@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk  

clubs@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/calendar-dates
https://beechgreenprimary.co.uk/
https://wildwoods@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk/
https://clubs@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk/
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